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                        9th January 2024 

Dear Parent 

As part of our Science topic Earth & Space, Year 5 will be attending a workshop at the Science Museum.  This trip will 

take place on Monday 29th January 2024.  We will leave school at 9.00am, and travel by underground returning to 

school before 3.30pm.   

We are asking for a contribution of £3.00 towards this trip. 

As the trip will last all day children will require a packed lunch, please remember no nuts, sweets, chocolate or 

fizzy/flavoured drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch please indicate on the reply slip below and return 

to school no later than 9.30am Friday 19th January 2024.  Please do not tick the box if you are going to provide your 

child with a packed lunch. 

We will need a few parent helpers, if you are available to help, please speak directly to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kris Hsieh 

Year 5 Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Science Museum 

Dear Kris 

I give permission for my child_______________________________to attend the above trip on Monday 

29th January 2024 

My child will require a school packed lunch.                               [ ] 

I enclose a contribution of £3.00.                                                                                                    [ ] 

Signed_________________________________   Date________________ 

 

Relationship to child_______________________  
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